Our 3rd i-meeting was held on Friday 10th July at lzumi-
Campus hosted by Prof. Abe Taku and his seminar students.
Miwa Oishi sensei played icebreaking activities called “TIBETAN

PERSONALITY TEST” and “50 Questions for Intimacy”, in which
students discovered themselves and learnt how to express themselves
in English as well as meet new friends in the same department.
Participants also enjoyed the amazing range of delicious international
food cooked by Prof. Abe and they all headed home

with a bunch of smiles and laughters...!







